
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
DATE: 28.04.23    

DATES FOR THE DIARY:  

∗   

Head Teachers Message  
Dear parents 

Another jam packed week at St Elizabeth’s School. Our 
learners have been to Harry Potter World and Hyde Hall this 
week. Two of our youngest candidates have gained two units 
of qualifications in their City and Guilds Personal Progress 
Module and aspiring to achieve more. At St Elizabeth’s we are 
firm believers that better never stops. I would like to take this 
opportunity to remind our families that this weekend is an 
extended Bank holiday weekend, we will see you all again on 
Tuesday 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

     
      

          
    
 

     
           

          
         
          

Beacon:  
Another fantastic week for Beacon class, students 
enjoyed a relaxing picnic on Tuesday. On Thursday they 
peeled, cut and tasted some vegetables and decided if 
they liked or disliked them. We then went on to cook a 
vegetable pasta bake. We did also appreciate our RE 
lesson on Friday where we’ve learned about God being 
the light that guides us. In Maths we did measure 
different vegetables and compared their sizes.  
Our Teacher Award went to Bradley for doing great 
listening and being caring by walking slowly and stopping 
to wait for a staff member that couldn’t walk as fast 

Dates for the Diary 

5th May Coronation celebration 

11th July Sports Day 

14th July Graduation 

18th July End of Year celebration 

 

Collective worship 
For Mass times and Gospel readings Click Here 

We celebrated the feast of St. Mark, one of the Gospel writers, today in assembly. The children 
learned about his life and then got to read out some headlines from the Gospel, to understand how 
the stories are still passed on today. Our week came to a close with singing practise in which we 

began to learn a new song 
Mark 6:50 
because they all saw him and were terrified. Immediately he spoke to them and said, “Take 
courage! It is I. Don’t be afraid.” 

 

 

https://www.stelizabeths.org.uk/specialist-school/unique-living-learning/prayer-liturgy/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bramley:  

Hello everyone from Bramley class! As it’s coming near to the end of 
our blooming marvellous theme, we’ve been exploring prior learning 
objectives and recapping on all of our favourite stories and lesson 
topics over the last 8 weeks. We’re very proud of our students which 
have working tremendously hard on achieving their goals. The 
beginning of the week saw us cooking French toast, reading stories 
and exploring sensory activities with friends and peers. The second 
half of our week included visiting Ashville feeding and petting the 
chickens, colleting their eggs and washing them to be sold here on 
site. We’ve enjoyed a lot of challenging cognition lessons and loved 
being involved in an assembly from pippin class. We hope everyone 
has a relaxing bank holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing 
everyone on Tuesday.  

 

Jubilee:  

This was a very special week in our topic of festivals and 
celebrations with the hatching of 12 little ducklings in the 
garden. We learnt about the life cycle of a duck and how 
the mother cares for them. We problem solved by 
creating a ramp for the mother and her babies to get 
back to their nest. We were able to feed them with a 
mixture of peas and duck food. We created a mini pond 
with one of our tuff trays and enjoyed observing them 
playing. Have a lovely weekend - Jubilee. 

 

Pippin:  

Pippin have had a fantastic week exploring a range 
of activities and trips at part of our Blooming 
Marvellous topic focused on everything horticulture 
and plants. We have visited the RHS Hyde Hall 
Gardens in Chelmsford followed by exploring 
seasonal ingredients whilst cooking. We have also 
enjoyed a group bike ride and our therapy sessions 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stirling:  
This week Stirling class were shopping for and creating a middle 
eastern Eid inspired dish, Biriyani. Students had the opportunity to 
cook with over 9 fresh herbs and spices which really tested their 
culinary skills. The end result was delicious and enjoyed by all the 
students. Students were being introduced to the skill of evaluative 
writing in literacy. They worked off of a checklist of what they must 
include in their answers and an example answer to help inspire them. 
The end result has been phenomenal with students having shown a 
range of literacy skills including ow to use a quote and justify why it 
answers the question. Students enhanced their 3D shape knowledge 
further this week and in topic they explored two more wonders of the 
world. PSHE saw them taking part in a mock job interview and their 
collaborative canvas in the drawing room is gathering pace as they 
prepare to unveil their artistic impression of the holy trinity to the 
school.  

Winston:    

Happy Friday from The Winston Team 

What a great week we have had, the students have worked hard on 
City and Guilds and are all nearing completion. 

The biggest activity by far this week, was our trip to The Harry Potter 
Studios, all of the class had an amazing time! 

At the farm on Thursday all of the students were very busy with lots of 
jobs to do, staff were impressed with the effort. 

Today we are looking forward to making nachos and singing. 

Have a great Bank Holiday! 

     

Friday’s Prayer 

Teach us, good Lord, to serve you as you deserve; to give and not to count the cost;  
to fight and not to heed the wounds; to toil and not to seek for rest; to labour and not to ask for 
any reward, save that of knowing that we do your will. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Class Star of the Week 

Beacon Bradley 

Bramley Ryan 

Jubilee Charlotte 

Pippin Greta 

Stirling Owen 

Winston Morgan 
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